
 
 

 
Dear Eisenhower Football Patron, 
 
The 2018 football program marks yet another year of football excellence at            
IKE.  We are looking forward to another exciting season. 
 
We invite you to become an Eagle Football Patron with a donation of $25.              
Your support will be recognized in the football yearbook and you will receive             
your own copy to enjoy. All funds raised for the yearbook go directly to the               
football program. Your support is greatly appreciated by the staff, coaches,           
players and Parent Football Committee. We hope we can count on you. Please             
donate by completing the form below. Return the completed form with your            
donation ​NO LATER THAN August 31, 2018​. 
 
 

2018 Eagle Football Patron 
$25 Donation 

 
Name___________________________________________________________________ 

(Print name exactly as you would like it to appear in the yearbook.  Limit 35 spaces) 
 

Address_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
City, State, Zip_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Sold By:_________________________________________ Circle One:       F      JV      V 

 
 

Make checks payable to ​Eisenhower High School  
 
Turn in at Roundup or Mail donation and form to: 
Patti Scrivano 
14029 Golden Arrow Court 
Shelby Twp., MI  48315 
(contact Patti with questions at 586-817-7657) 



 

THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!! 


